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2021 Open Meeting 

The monthly board meeting of the Dobson Ranch Association was held by Zoom Meeting 
on Thursday, April 12, 2021. The meeting was called to order at 6:31 p.m. by President 
Allen Johnson, who served as chairman. Members present included: Louie Thiele, 
Stephanie Fee, Mike Snedeker, Chris Diamond, Kathleen Tolar, Joan Long and Sandy 
Murray. Absent: Ben Smith. Association Director Lynelle Glysson was also present. 
Quorum was established. 

New Business: 
Motion:  Motion made by Stephanie Fee to approve General Acrylic to install new pickleball courts 
and basketball courts at Los Altos in an amount NTE $265,800.  Motion carried by unanimous 
vote. Motion:  Motion made by Stephanie Fee to approve adding a concrete path from the 
parking lot to the pickleball courts at Los Altos in an amount NTE $11,800. Motion carried by 
unanimous vote.  

Adjournment 
With no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 6:44 pm. 
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